
 

 

To: Graduate School Students, 

 

 

 

 

 

The University of Aizu Graduate School Information Fair will be held on Wednesday, May 30th, 

2018. As part of the fair, a poster session will be presented by the IEEE Student Group Branch 

of the University of Aizu.  

The aims of the poster session are to introduce graduate student’s research topics to 

undergraduate students who are interested in the Graduate School and to provide an 

opportunity for exchanging research ideas/progresses among graduate students.  

You are cordially invited to submit posters and participate in the session. Thank you very 

much for your cooperation! 

 

University of Aizu Graduate School Information Fair 

  Venue: Atrium of the Research Quadrangles 1F, Room 128                 

  Date: Wednesday, May 30th, 2018 

  Time: 15:00 – 16:30         

 

Registration and Submission guidelines can be found here: 

http://www.u-aizu.ac.jp/conference/ieeeuoas/news/call-for-poster-GS-Info-2018/ 

 

We also highly welcome students to participate in the session without presenting posters. 

 

*Important Dates* 

*- REGISTRATION DEADLINE: April 1st, 2018* 

*- POSTER SUBMISSION DEADLINE (for presenters): April 23rd, 2018* 

*- SESSION DATE: May 30th, 2018 15:00 – 16:30* 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the program coordinators:   

  Thanh V. Pham (d8182105@u-aizu.ac.jp) 

  Tatsuya Hanyu (m5211141@u-aizu.ac.jp) 

 

 We look forward to seeing you at the session! 

                The University of Aizu Graduate School 

The IEEE Student Branch at the University of Aizu 
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